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Caregiving is pro-life!
  “The dying person should 
never be deprived of the 
comforting presence of family 
members and of those who 
lovingly assist him, with their 
precious and diversified human 
aid.”

-- Pontifical Academy for Life,
Final Declaration,

Fifth General Assembly, 1999

Caregiving is pro-life!
  “May we never tire of 
proclaiming the dignity and 
worth of every human life. May 
we never tire of serving the 
vulnerable and their caregivers 
with generous hearts.”

-- USCCB Secretariat
for Pro-Life Activities,

Respect Life Program, 2007-2008
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